
This is just a quick message to remind you about our upcoming Applicant 

Event running next week from Tuesday 14th July – Thursday 16th July. 
 

Students do not need to book onto the event, instead they are able to 
simply click on any of the Zoom webinar links that interest them and tune 

in as a viewer. The event is different from our previous virtual open event 

and is designed for students the meet our campus and curriculum teams 
and become more familiar with what life would look like as an Askham 

Bryan student.  
 

Links for all the sessions can be found via: https://www.askham-
bryan.ac.uk/whats-on/virtual-open-event-1 
 

Secondly, I am pleased to announce that we have also now put together 
our ‘Jump Start to Study’ activities for students to engage with over 

summer. These are focussed on giving students something to listen to, 
read, watch, and do in relation to their new course, over the summer.  

 
https://www.askham-bryan.ac.uk/students/jump-start-to-study. 
 

Many thanks, 

Calum 
 

Calum Goodwin 

Student Recruitment Co-ordinator | Marketing 
Askham Bryan College, York | Askham Bryan | York | YO23 3FR 

T: 01904 772236 | F: +44 (0) 1904 772288 | E: [calum.goodwin@askham-

bryan.ac.uk]calum.goodwin@askham-bryan.ac.uk | www.askham-

bryan.ac.uk 
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